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Allied Inspection Services, Inc. License No. 21-18428-01
ATTN: Thomas D. Grashaw

President
Post Office Box 268
St. Clair, MI 48079

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated January 28, 1981, informing us of the
steps you have takr.. .o correct the noncompliance which we brought to
your attention in our letter dated December 4, 1980. We will examine
these matters during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerel: ,

a J %
,

W. L. Fisher, Chief
Technical Inspection Branch
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